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there were far fewer H-courses offered for fall semester 2022 compared to previous semesters 

and compared to V-, A-, and I-courses. It is clear that moving ahead (again) with this change 

without further consideration and opportunity for affected faculty to weigh in and argue for 

changes will have immediate negative effects for our students. For transfer students with limited 

time to complete the range of subscripts and requirements, this could well mean that they need 
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